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‘Sweet Treat Friday’ Sale – June 30th, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
F.O.R.S are pleased to announce that we will be hosting ‘Sweet Treat Friday’ after school on 
Friday June 30th, in front of the school atrium.   
 
We have decided to try something different from the usual Krispy Kreme sale. Instead, 
F.O.R.S will source a selection of cookies, doughnuts, cupcakes, and other treats to sell. 
Allowing us to cater for all budgets and dietary requirements. Please note this is a cash only 
sale. 

 
All proceeds raised from selling the sweet treats will be put towards our fundraising total to 
procure new playground equipment in the Autumn.  
 
As always, thank you for supporting all our fundraising ideas. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
The F.O.R.S Team 
 

 
Friendsofrendleshamschool@outlook.com 
 
Friends of Rendlesham School - F.O.R.S | Facebook 

 

Enclosed:  Sweet Treat Poster   
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